LAST Team Report for the fall KFA meeting.

The team is in a holding pattern at this time. |1 am working on a SOG for NKFA about level of funeral
services for deaths in the fire service. Once this is in place for NKFA, it will probably work for KFA also.
IF ANYONE HAS OR KNOWS WHERE THE KFA SOG IS PLEASE contact myself or President Pohlman ASAP.

1 did work with the Chief of the Falmouth Fire Dept while they were dealing with a fireman that suffered
a heart attack on a fire scene. Happy to say he is doing great! The department didn’t need anything,
but the offer was made.

Lastly, if you have a firefighter that is injured or killed in the line of duty and need extra assistance, call
us. But first contact the fire commission/Ronnie Day!

Thank you,

Jason Bowling



KFA Honor Guard Report

e After going over the contact list of 17 members that was passed on

there are four members, and two maybes from that list. | have
talked to some members of other Honor Guards that are willing to

help, in addition to some interest from departments that doesn’t
have active Honor Guards.

Two attended the state memorial in Frankfort, and the National
Memorial in Emmetsburg. It was a very humbling experience for us
both, on behalf of Keith Putnam and myself thank you to the KFA,
and Fire Commission for making those trips possible.

e There is a new special events trailer that will replace the current

equipment trailer. We are working on the design for the wrap, and
installing shelving. | would like to thank Marc Henderson, Steve
Calhoun, Ronnie Day, and the Fire Commission for their help on this
project.

Respectfully submitted

Charlie Rafferty

KFA Honor Guard Chairman



